
  
 

 
 
 

The Gullen Solar Farm is the proposed development of a 10 MW solar 
photovoltaic (PV) power plant to power approx. 3000 NSW homes annually. 
The project would be co-located with the existing Gullen Range Wind Farm 
approximately 16km south of Crookwell and 28km north west of Goulburn. 
The community is invited to drop in, find out the latest about the 
proposed development and provide feedback. Members of the Project 
Team will be available to answer questions and discuss the project plans.  
On the day, Gullen Solar Farm will sponsor a Crookwell Lions Club 
Fundraiser BBQ near the Crookwell IGA from 11:30am – 2pm.  
Please note that all proceeds from the BBQ go direct to the Lions Club. 
A Development Application for the project has been assessed by Upper 
Lachlan Shire Council in April 2016. Council and the Joint Regional Planning 
Panel have requested additional information regarding the development 
which has been submitted to Council and will be available on the day.  
Construction is proposed to commence on the project in August 2016.  
Gullen Solar Farm is committed to community consultation throughout 
project development. Further information can be found on the project 
website or by contacting Gullen Solar Farm staff. 

 

Wednesday 25th May 2016  
4pm – 7pm: Information Session at Bannister Hall, Bannister 
11:30am – 2pm: Lions Club Community BBQ, IGA Crookwell 

 

 
 3rd COMMUNITY INFORMATION DAY 

For further information: 
Phone (toll free): 1800 725 270 

Website: www.gullensolarfarm.com  
Email: info@gullensolarfarm.com 

Write: Gullen Solar Farm, Level 23, 201 Elizabeth Street, Sydney NSW 2000  


